
MUSKY STOCKING - LITTLE SAINT GERMAIN 
 
Larry Acker in West Bay reports that the DNR stocked 490 musky in the 10-12 
inch range today (see attached photo).  The fish have a private hatchery value of 
about $5,000.  Thanks to Larry for sharing the news and many thanks to Steve 
Gilbert, DNR Fisheries Manager for arranging for the stocking. 
  
One of the decisions made at the September 3 annual meeting was to levy 
$10,000 for walleye stocking, based on a recommendation of Steve Gilbert.  We 
are looking into whether private hatchery extended growth walleyes are available 
for purchase this fall yet or if we'll have to wait until next year to place our order. 
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